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From: Jacqueline
To: Rate Fairness Board
Subject: Frequency of stormwater charges
Date: Friday, January 17, 2025 3:19:23 PM

Hello, my property at 240 Sadowa St. is now being charged a stormwater monthly fee. It was
stated in your cover letter that it wasn't fair to other S.F. residents to have my property not
charge. I'm a residential home owner @ 244 Sadowa St. and already pay water waste charges.
Now my 240  Sadowa St property, only has a small area of run off, the charge is FAIR. My
complaint is that a monthly charge is unfair. S.F. doesn't get that much rain therefore, the
charge should be executed on a quarterly basis to access the storm water run off delivered
during a 4 month period, NOT EVERY MONTH. Please respond in the next 30 days. If I
haven't gotten a response, I will cc my concerns to other consumer agencies for review. I'm
sure for other Seniors on a fixed income is quiet taxing.
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